
Subject: Delayed email response likely RE: Gene drive governance challenges and NASEM

recommenda�ons

From: "Jason Delborne" <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/1/2017 12:37 PM

To: heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org

I am a�ending a conference in San Diego May 1-4 and will be delayed in responding to email.  Thank

you for your understanding.

Jason Delborne

--

----------------------------------
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